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The American Immigration Council (AIC) is pleased to announce a new leadership team at our Legal

Action Center (LAC).  Melissa Crow has joined our staff as the new Director and Beth Werlin has been

promoted to Deputy Director of the LAC.  These two incredibly talented lawyers bring a diverse set of

skills and experiences that will strengthen and expand the important work of the Center.
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